
 
 
 
 
 
 

27/2/20 

Stations of the Cross 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Each Good Friday our students support the parish though re-enacting the 

Stations of the Cross. This is usually held in the church from 9-10am. 

There will be a few speaking roles and mostly non-speaking roles for all 

volunteers K-6. Parents, if any of you can help with organisation and 

supervision, this would also be appreciated. 

Please return the following slip if you and your child can be involved. We 

are asking that all notes be returned by Wednesday 25th March so that 

roles can be allocated.  

Please note that Good Friday is on Friday 10th April (Please note, 

that it is not a school day). 

 

Regards 

Liz Hartge 

Religious Education Coordinator 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

My child ___________________ in class__________________ would like  

a part in the Parish Stations of the Cross. I also understand that Good 

Friday is not a school day. 

 

I _______________ can/can not be a helper. Signed_________________   

 

Ph:___________________ Email:_______________________________ 


